Bom Commence

प्रो. रजनीश जैन सचिव एवं मुख्य सतर्कता अधिकारी

Prof. Rajnish Jain Secretary & CVO



विश्वविद्यालय अनुदान आयोग University Grants Commission

(मानव संसाधन विकास मंत्रालय, भारत संस्कार) (Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

बहादुरशाह ज़फ़र मार्ग, नई दिल्ली-110002 Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, New Delhi-110002 Ph.: 011-23236288/23239337 Fax: 011-2323 8858

E-mail: secy.ugc@nic.in

D.O.No.F 30-57/2012(CVO)

16th October, 2018

Dear Madam/Sir,

As you are aware that the Central Vigilance Commission, the apex integrity institution of the country observes Vigilance Awareness Week every year and also advises all Ministries/Departments/PSEs/Public Sector Banks/Insurance Companies/Autonomous Organisations/Societies to observe the same. This year the CVC has decided to observe the Vigilance Awareness Week from 29th October to 3rd November, 2018 and issued circular No. 11/09/2018 dated 24-09-2018 (copy enclosed).

You are requested to observe the Vigilance Awareness Week in your Institution and conduct activities as mentioned in the CVC circular. Every employee/student/teacher may be encouraged to take e-pledge by visiting the CVC website "pledge.cvc.nic.in". Affiliated colleges of the Universities may also be advised to observe Vigilance Awareness Week.

You are requested to upload the report on the UGC University Activity Monitoring Portal (https://www.ugc.ac.in/uamp/) and also send the report in vigilance.ugc100@gmail.com the prescribed format latest by 10th November, 2018 positively to enable UGC send a consolidated report to CVC.

With kind regards,

Encl: As above

To

The Vice Chancellors of all Universities. The Directors of all IUCs/EMMRCs To Deans with greporting due duralion followed by format in Liven in Liven